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RELEASE IN PART B6 

From: 	 H <hrod17@clintonemail.com> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, January 10, 2013 1:37 PM 
To: 	 'Russorv@state.gov' 
Subject: 	 Fw: Passing on from Michael Miller his wishes and prayers 

Pls respond to both. 

From: Tamera Luzzatto [mailto 
Sent: Monday, December 31, 212 02:45 PM Eastern Standard Time 
To: Huma Abedin 
Cc: H 
Subject: Passing on from Michael Miller his wishes and prayers 

From: Michael Miller [mailto: 
Sent: Monday, December 31, 2012 2:43 PM 
To: Tamera Luzzatto 
Subject: Sec. Clinton 

Tamera - - I would be very grateful if you could pass on the following message to Sec. Clinton: 

Dear Secretary Clinton, 

Phyllis and I have been very concerned since learning of your fall and concussion several weeks ago, and are now more 
acutely alarmed over your hospitalization for a blood clot. 

Please know that we are thinking of you and that you are in our prayers - - and praying is one thing that I am pretty good 
at! 

Most sincerely, we wish you a full and speedy recovery and hope you are able to return to your regular routine in short 
order. 

Please accept our best wishes for a 2013 filled with good health, joy, success and peace. 

Warm regards and Shalom, 

Michael 

Michael S. Miller 
Executive Vice President and CEO 
Jewish Community Relations Council of New York 
225 West 34th Street, Suite 1607 
New York, NY 10122 
W: 212-983-4800, ext. 130 
F: 212-983-4084 
www.jcrcny.org  
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